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August  2023 
 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

Since 2013, we, the Trojan Tailgaters, have provided several supplemental scholarships to 

deserving students attending Troy University. Our main fundraiser is our Annual Alumni 
Scholarship Ball. We strive each year to minimize our expenditures so that the remaining funds 

can be directed toward funding scholarships. Each year we have been able to increase the amount 

we award in scholarships because of donations received from generous, like minded business 
leaders such as you. A young mind is a terrible thing to waste and we, with your help, would like 

to ensure that we are doing our part to help shape our future leaders. What better way to do this 

than by assisting them in reaching their dream of completing college. 

Please join us in making this a reality. We are seeking sponsors who share our vision of improving 
access to funding for students who truly want to better themselves and make a positive impact. 

Any cash or in-kind donations are appreciated. Our sponsors will be recognized as follows: 

 Gold Level Sponsor - donations of $500 and above – will garner recognition during home 

game tailgating activities, name denoted on Alumni Ball program, (4) tickets to Alumni 

Ball and (1) year of recognition on website.  
 Silver Level Sponsor - donations of $300 - $499 – will garner recognition during home 

game tailgating activities, name denoted on Alumni Ball program, (2) tickets to Alumni 

Ball and (6) months of recognition on website.  
 Bronze Level Sponsor – donations of $100 - $299 – will garner recognition during home 

game tailgating activities and name denoted on Alumni Ball program.  

Please use the following EIN 81-3291321 for tax purposes. If you have questions you may contact 

either of the following Tailgaters: Rodger Robinson – rodgerrobinson163@gmail.com, Freddie 

Thomas - msdebo@charter.net, Lesia Robinson – sislesia.lr@gmail.com, or Joe L. Quinley - 

jq8713@aol.com 

Thank you for your sponsorship and for making a difference! Together, we will train the mind to 

think, the heart to feel and the body to act responsibly! 

Sincerely, 

Freddie Thomas – President  
P.O. Box 381062 Birmingham, AL  35238 | 205-901-5418 | www.trojantailgaters.com   

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please attach business card or document with official letterhead and provide the following 

information: 

 
Name: ________________________________________________ Donation Amount: $_____________ 

Business/Company Name: ______________________________________________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: _______________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Freddie Thomas 

President 

 
 

Lesia Gray Robinson 

Vice President 

 

 

Kyna McCall Paster 

Secretary 

 

 

Joe Lee Quinley 

Treasurer 
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